
Telephone Box Open Call 

An exciting new community project is taking place in the village 

telephone box and we need you to help make it happen. 

We need your art work to fill the box with exciting displays. It can be 

any medium from knitting to sculpture, photography to floristry or 

even a live show! Think outside the box, anything is possible. We 

welcome submissions from all ages, they can be individual or group 

submissions. 

There will be a grand opening of the telephone box in December 

ready for Christmas celebrations so we need work to fill the windows 

for advent! Christmas proposals need to be submitted by Friday 3rd 

November 2017. 

To express an interest, find out more or submit your proposals just 

email Emma Roch at emmalouise.roch@gmail.com or give her a call 

on 0117 9373153  
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